
APRD Promotional Photography Guideline 
 
For program promotion purposes, photographs/videos may be taken of 
participants from time to time and used for advertising/promotional 
purposes only. If you do not wish to have your child photographed or video 
taped for promotional purposes, please notify the photographer and/or 
class instructor. 


